
 

 

13/09/2021 

 

Dear Parents 

School Lunch Menu Changes – Supply Issues 

We have been informed by some of our food suppliers that they have started 
to have supply issues on some items. 

Due to this, there may be some menu changes at short notice. 

Tomorrows menu has unfortunately been affected, the menu for Tuesday 14th 
September will now be KS1 Spaghetti Bolognese, and for KS2 Chicken Curry 
along with the usual daily options (we will still be able to accommodate 
specific dietary requirements) 

Our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause, we will also discuss these 
changes with the children in school. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Woodlands Catering Team 


